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I am writing to express my strong opposition to House Bill 3838. As the owner and 

operator of a small, family-run care home, this bill poses a direct threat to my ability 

to continue providing quality care for our residents. 

 

My care home is not a large corporate facility—it’s a deeply personal and community-

rooted place where our residents are treated like family. We operate on thin margins, 

prioritizing the well-being of those we care for above all else. The financial burdens 

that HB 3838 would impose are not just unreasonable—they are unsustainable for 

small providers like myself. 

 

This bill will not have a large effect large-scale institutions with vast financial and 

administrative resources, but will effectively squeeze out smaller, local care homes. If 

passed, HB 3838 would force many of us to close our doors, reducing access to the 

personalized, home-like environments that so many families and seniors prefer. 

I urge you to consider the broader impact of this legislation—not only on small 

business owners, but on the vulnerable populations we serve.  

Please vote NO on House Bill 3838, and instead support policies that protect and 

preserve diverse care options within our communities. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely,?Ryan Pacurar  

 


